
Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club 

  General Meeting June 4, 2019 

 

Meeting called to order by President Gwynn Guiette at 1:14 p.m. 

Sandy Trainer motioned to accept the May minutes.  Mary Milligan 2nd.  Minutes accepted. 

Kathy Belvel, co-captain for High Sierra Team Play stated that we are in 4th place (out of 20 
teams). 

Kathy Belvel. Technology chair, is going top post our budget on the private portion of the 
website. 

Old business- carryover of by-laws change.  We need to add another voting member on the 
Board. The Board discussed adding the Technology Chair as a voting member.  Nora Stevens 
motioned to add the Technology Chair as a voting member of the board.  2nd by Sandy Trainer  
Motion passed.  By-laws will be changed accordingly. 

Scholarship fund- NNGA possibly has a scholarship program for Douglas County.  Since we no 
longer have an invitational that would fund the scholarships, we can use money from the 50/50 
raffles and possibly raffle off some gift baskets to raise the money.  Discussion.  Mary Milligan 
moved that the Board should discuss and decide where the scholarship money should go and 
bring it back to the membership next month.  Darlene Zippwald 2nd.  Motion  carried. 

50/50 drawing and basket raffle.  Gwynn Guiette won $42 from the 50/50.  Marian Pinkerton won the 
gift basket.   

Motion by Sandy Trainer to adjourn.  2nd by Clarisse Lommori.  Meeting adjourned at 1:30 p.m. 

 

Virginia Irlikis 

 


